

East Hill Home & School Association Welcome Back Day & Family Fun Fundraiser Night



Welcome back to another exciting school year at East Hill! We hope you've all enjoyed a wonderful and restful summer. Our Home and School Association is thrilled to kick off the year together with another day of big fun!

We're happy to announce that <u>Friday, September 5th, 2025</u>, is our annual Welcome Back Day for the kids! This year's celebration will be bigger than ever, with games, inflatables, and plenty of fun to get everyone energized for the new year ahead.

The children will get treated to pizza from Dominos, a Mr. Freeze and Lays chips. Please remember to provide your children with their usual snacks. If your child has any dietary restrictions, please email us at easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com.

For everyone's safety and comfort, **children must wear comfortable clothing. Running shoes are also** required.

The fun doesn't end there! We are also inviting parents to join us in the evening of September 5th from 5:00 P.M. to 8:00 p.m. for our Annual Family Fun Fundraiser Night at East Hill! It will be the perfect opportunity to meet other families and celebrate our wonderful East Hill community.

For our Family Fun Fundraiser Night please note the following important information below.

Tickets will be sold at a cost of \$5 per person. There is no cost for all East Hill students and kids from 0 to 5 years old.

The night activities will include unlimited inflatable games, face painting, DJ, mini putt and a Magic Show hosted by Raphael Laferrara (aka Raphie). As always, there will be food for purchase that night, but save time and money by pre-purchasing your meal!

For 10\$, you get 2 hot dogs, 1 bag of chips, 1 ice cream and 1 bottle of water.

Please RSVP and order your meals in the following link:

https://forms.gle/c7BFKaXjHCdc9hDh6

THE DEADLINE TO PLACE YOUR ORDER IS TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2ND, 2025.

We look forward to seeing familiar faces again and welcoming new ones!! Let's make this a memorable start to a new school year for everyone!

On behalf of East Hill Home and School Association we thank you for your continuous support and generosity!